
 
 
 

 

To the EFORT Founding Fathers, Past Presidents and Members of the Executive Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

Rolle, 21 September 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael Freeman 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, dear Colleagues,   

 

It was with great sadness that we learned, during our September Board meeting in Lisbon, 

of the death of Mike Freeman, President of EFORT from 1994 to 1995.  

 

Mike passed away peacefully at his home, on 14th September 2017, aged 85, and his 

funeral will take place at 2pm on Friday 22nd September 2017 at St Cyriacs, Lacock.  

 

Mike made a huge contribution to EFORT, being one of its 'founding fathers' and a supporter 

to the end.  

 

It is envisaged that there will be a memorial service to celebrate his life and contribution to 

Orthopaedics in due course, and we will inform you of developments in this respect.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Önder Aydingöz   Mr. David Limb 
EFORT President 2017/2018   EFORT Secretary General  

onder.aydingoz@efort.org    david.limb@efort.org  
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